
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
31st October 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
Remembrance Day 
 
This year, thanks to the Royal British Legion, we have remembrance items for children to 
purchase.  Items include reflectors, snap bands, wristbands and zip pulls. There will also be 
poppies.  
 
Children will be able to purchase an item, poppy or both, during lunch times starting 
Thursday 2nd November.   
 
If your child would like to take part, money can be brought into school or placed in an 
envelope with their name and class on the front.  Royal British Legion suggest a donation of 
£1 for an item. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Ingrid Dowse 
Head of School  
 
 

 


